
July 28, 2021 

Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, SD 57501 

Re:  Amended Interconnection Agreement between Midcontinent Communications dba Midco and 
Alliance Communications Cooperative, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

Enclosed for filing for approval by the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission pursuant to 47 U.S.C § 
252 is the Amended Exhibit 1 to the Interconnection Agreement between Midcontinent Communications 
dba Midco and Alliance Communications Cooperative, Inc.  

Contact information for Alliance is as follows: 

Ross Petrick  Meredith A. Moore 
Alliance Communications Cutler Law Firm, LLP 
P.O. Box 349  140 N. Phillips Ave., 4th Floor 
Garretson, SD 57030  Sioux Falls, SD 57101-1400 
(605) 594-3411 (605) 335-4950
rossp@alliance.coop Meredithm@cutlerlawfirm.com

Should you have any questions, please contact Pat Mastel at (605) 271-0594 or via e-mail at 
Pat.Mastel@Midco.com.  

Respectfully, 

Andrea Livingston 
Regulatory Reporting Manager 
Andrea.Livingston@Midco.com 
605.274.3648 

Enclosure 
cc: Ross Petrick (via email) 

Meredith Moore (via email) 

MIDCO® 

P.O. Box 5010 I Sioux Falls, SD 57117-5010 




